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The current planning application for a new roadway serving the Food Enterprise Park ref.
20211335 which connects to the proposed Norwich Road junction of the A47 remains
undetermined. Revised drainage details and calculations have been produced and the road
designs have been revised and submitted to the District Council for their further re-consideration.
It is anticipated that re-consultations will be carried out and the case team will be notified of the
outcome of the planning application after the close of the examination, but during the period that
the Examining Authority are making their recommendation.

It is very much hoped that you will be able to have full regard to the outcome of the planning
application in your final recommendation to the Secretary of State.



